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Nashville’s Main Library to Remain Closed Through July 7 
Assessments underway to evaluate impact of fire in adjacent garage 

  

NASHVILLE, Tenn. — Nashville Public Library’s downtown location will remain 
closed through Monday, July 7, following an early-morning fire June 10 in the 
adjacent parking garage.  
 
NPL engaged a restoration company right after the incident, and has had 
crews working 24 hours a day in 12-hour shifts to conduct an assessment at 
Main as quickly and as thoroughly as possible.  
 
Patrons who have reserved books and materials for pick-up at the Main 
Library will be notified that their items are available for pick-up at the Looby 
Branch Library at 2301 Rosa L. Parks Boulevard.  
 
Patrons who would like to check out or return books and other materials may 
do so at any of NPL’s 20 other locations across Davidson County.  
 
Follow the Main Library’s website and social accounts (@nowatNPL) for 
updates.  
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With more than 2 million books, movies and music items to choose from — 
plus great programming and resources to improve early and adult literacy, 
STEAM, ESL and other key skills — NPL is Nashville’s gateway to some of the 
best resources our city has to offer. Every year, across our 21-location system, 
thousands of visitors discover how our library lives up to our philosophy: at 
NPL, books are only half the story.  
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